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From: SLANGENDORFER@roadrunner.com
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request
Date: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 8:34:01 AM

Dear Mr. McCracken:  

Under the provisions of the New York Freedom of Information Law, Article 6 of the Public
Officers Law, I hereby request records or portions thereof pertaining to (or containing the
following):   

Proposal / previous request to install 5g Vertical Bridge (Verizon Wireless)
telecommunication tower on or near the water tank / tower located at or near the corner of
20A (Quaker Road) and Transit Road (possibly 4155 Transit Road, Orchard Park, NY 
14127).  The current proposed tower location is:  4399 Transit Road, Orchard Park, NY 
14127 and will be impeding the public's view if it is allowed.  I would like to know, if possible,
why their request (if there was one) to locate the tower on land with a public utility was
denied.  

If my request appears to be extensive or fails to reasonably describe the records, please contact
me via reply email (slangendorfer@roadrunner.com) or by phone at 716-997-7455.  

If there are any fees for copying the records requested, please inform me before filling the
request if the fees are not in excess of $20.  

As you know, the Freedom of Information Law requires that an agency respond to a request
within five business days of receipt of a request. Therefore, I would appreciate a response as
soon as possible and look forward to hearing from you shortly. If for any reason any portion of
my request is denied, please inform me of the reasons for the denial in writing and provide the
name and address of the person or body to whom an appeal should be directed.      

Thank you, 

Susan Langendorfer
1369 Quaker Road
Orchard Park, NY  14127
716-997-7455
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